Timothy Casey (Secretary to the Board)

From: karen elger <kaelger@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 07, 2022 6:07 PM

To: Frank Aguilar (Board of Commissioners)

Cc: Luis Arroyo Jr (Board of Commissioners); Peter Silvestri; District 10; John Daley (Board of

Commissioners); Bridget Degnen (Board of Commissioners); Larry Suffredin; Scott Britton (Board of
Commissioners); Kevin Morrison (Board of Commissioners); Sean Morrison (Board of Commissioners);
CookCounty Board (Secretary to the Board)

Subject: Rocky the coyote
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Dear Commissioner Aguilar,

Please work with your colleagues to release Rocky, the coyote from his inhumane, unhappy existance at River Trail
Nature Center.

The Wild Animal Sanctuary in Colorado can provide him with the environment and care he needs.
Thankyou.

Sent from my iPhone



